
Open Door Change 

Year 1 Open Door will now be on a 

Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

Contact email 

If you need to get in touch or send a 

message, please feel free to email me on 

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

19th November 2021 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

22nd, 23rd Nov - Life Bus 

24th, 25th Nov - Parents’ Evening 

2nd Dec - Panto 

15th Dec-  KS1 Christmas Party and 

Lunch 

17th Dec - Break up for Christmas at 

2pm 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificates 

12th Lyla for good listening & answer-

ing questions – May 19th Molly for 

excellent story writing 

Christian Value Certificates  

12th - Ebony for being a wonderful 

friend19th - Charlie for showing  

so much JOY! 

Next Week 

 

We are looking forward to having the 

Life Bus. Our session title is ‘ 

My Wonderful Body’ (see letter for 

more information) 

 

Zumba 

Can all children please wear PE kits on 

Friday  26th November as we will all be 

taking a Zumba class! 

Parents Evening 

Parent Evenings are on Wednesday and 

Thursday of next week. If you haven’t 

already returned your slip, please get 

them in as soon as possible. 

 

 

This Week 

 

We have been learning about Money. We 

have looked at what the coins are called, 

their colour and shape and how much they 

are worth. 

In English we have had a class full of authors 

as they have written their very own book! 

We have been learning a Story which the 

children have adapted to make their very 

own tale. 

 I have been impressed at their writing 

stamina and we have certainly had a lot of 

achy hands. 
 


